
Hurricane Season Readiness 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the hurricane season, we want to ensure that you and your family are prepared 

for any potential impacts. Here are some important steps you should take to get ready: 

• Review your emergency plan. 

• Stock up on essential supplies, including food, water, and medications. 

• Secure your home by checking windows, doors, and roof. 

• Stay informed by monitoring weather updates and alerts. 

• Prepare a communication plan to stay in touch with loved ones. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Stay safe and prepared! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


